
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Good Afternoon,  
 
Emergency Responder’s from Freeport Fire Department along 
with other participating agencies remain on the scene at the 
FLNG plant in Quintana providing support for FLNG Emergency 
response. The situation is stable with State and Federal officials 
on site monitoring the conditions.  The City of Freeport 
Emergency Response Director, Fire Chief Chris Motley, has been 
on scene all day and will continue to advise and update our City 
Manager.   As of this time, the incident remains contained to 
within the plant boundaries and there have been no calls to shelter 
in place nor evacuate. FLNG officials continue to ask the City to 
assure residents that there is no risk to the public. For more 
information visit www.brazosportcaer.com.  
 
We will continue to bring all information available to our 
residents as we receive it.  Please monitor our city website, social 
media, and the telephone for further updates.  
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